From: Michele Mason

Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 10:47 AM

To: TPC Enquiry

Subject: Extend the Project of State Significance (PoSS) timeline

Categories:

You don't often get email from

Learn why this is important

Tasmanian Planning Commission GPO Box 1691 Hobart 7001

Dear TPC,

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

I have lived and worked in Hobart for over 40 years. In that time, I have seen changes, some good, but many ill-considered.

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart.

The last thing Tasmania needs to spend obscene amounts of money on is a new stadium when necessities like health care, education and transport are falling into disrepair. Fix the basic needs of people before dreaming that a stadium will somehow succeed, despite countless examples that show this will never happen.

Yours faithfully,

Michele Mason